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Holy Family Weekly Newsletter 21.06.2024 

We follow in Jesus’ footsteps 

Holy Family Church 
 Fr Peter Draper 
Tel: 01772 725193 
 

 
 
On Monday the children will hear about how in the middle of a 
great storm Jesus calmed the wind and the sea. He tells the 
disciples to have courage and to have faith. 
 

God of the sea and the sky, be with us when we are afraid. 
Give us courage to do what is right and strengthen our faith, 

so we may give comfort to others who are frightened. 
Amen. 

 

 
Good Samaritan Awards 

YR – Husna & Aahil 
Y1 – Nathan & Shaquille 

Y2 – Hannah & Daniel 
Y3 – Adam & Darah 

Y4 – Marysia & Deina 
Y5 – Gabriel & Kye 
Y6 – Karol & Ollie 

  
Star of the Week Awards 

YR – Sofia 
Y1 – Ella 

Y2 – Anna-Rose 
Y3 – Grace 
Y4 – Ellis 

Y5 – Ethan 
Y6 – Matthew 



 

 

 

 

 

 

      

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Next Friday 28th June it’s Holy Family Day of Many Colours – children may wear green blue, white, yellow or red 
clothes and bring in a small donation for Mission Together – this charity supports children around the world.  

Pupils can also wear their uniform! 

The Day of Many Colours is based on the five colours of the Mission Rosary, and encourages children to unite in 
prayer with their sisters and brothers in Africa; the Americas; Europe; Oceania; and Asia. It’s aim is to develop in 

children a missionary spirit of attention towards others, through prayer, charity, and action.  

 



 

  
Moving up morning Monday 1 July 

This is always an exciting day in our school and a day when the children spend the morning with their “new” teacher.   

Classes for next year 

Nursery – Mrs Boardman 

Reception – Mrs Halton 

Year One – Mrs Steele and Miss Marsden 

Year two – Mrs Callagher 

Year three – Mrs Swales 

Year four – Mr Karthik 

Year five – Mr Heron 

Year six – Mrs Wilson 

 

Sports day will take place on Monday 24th June.  Children will need to come in on Monday DRESSED IN PE KIT. 

Sun cream to be applied before coming to school please and a water bottle is essential. 

No photographs to be taken of children.  If the weather is unsuitable a text will be sent out on the morning and an alternative date arranged. 

Reception Class, Year 1 & Year 2: 9:30am – 11:00am  

Years 3, 4, 5 & 6: 1:15pm – 2:45pm 

SAFEGUARDING - Children will not be allowed to leave early with parents from the field. 

 



 

Dates for your Diary 
 

Monday 24th June – SPORTS DAY - details above. 
 

Tuesday 25th June – Y5 & Y6 trip to Our Ladys Catholic High School to watch “Hairspray” 
 

Friday 28th June - Year 5 Hothersall Lodge Trip 
 

Friday 28th June – Day of Many Colours  
Children can wear: red, white, blue, yellow or green to represent the Mission Together Rosary  

 
Thursday 11th July – Year 6 Production of “the Jungle Book” @ 2pm and 6pm 

 
Tuesday 16th July – Year 6 Leavers Disco – 3:15pm to 4:15pm  

 
Wednesday 17th July – Leavers Assembly @ 9am – Parents welcome 

 
Thursday 18th July – Year 6 Leavers Mass @ 9:15am Holy Family Church – Parents welcome 

 
  
 



 

HEALTH AND SAFETY 

 

No Nuts at Holy Family School 

Here is a friendly reminder that our aim is to be a nut free school – both in the building and on 
the school grounds.  Please support school with this for the benefit of children with serious nut 
allergies.   

Scooters and Bikes 

Once the children have gone through the school gates they must dismount and walk with their 
scooter/bike. This is to keep everyone safe.   

Our school playground 

Before and after school the playground is unsupervised.  If children play on this equipment they 
must be supervised by their parents.  


